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April 8, 2021

California Cities for Local Control, a growing coalition comprising to-date of over 416
locally-elected California City Mayors and Councilmembers, strongly opposes AB 68
(see website referenced below for list of elected officials).

This bill complicates ongoing local planning efforts and extends unfunded mandates.

AB 68 creates additional bureaucracy, unfunded local planning burdens, and an
adversarial relationship between local governments and the state.

The Legislature should work with, not against, city governments to address the state’s
housing needs.

Sincerely,

Mike Griffiths
Founder, California Cities for Local Control
www.localcontrolca.com




